




October 2021 - City Council approved design contract with Ron Hobbs Architects for new Parks Service 
Center building

November 2022 - City issued Requests for Proposals for qualified construction firms to provide 
Construction Manager-At-Risk (CMAR) Services necessary for construction of Parks Service Center

May 2022 - City Council approved construction Bid Pack 1 of 2 for guaranteed maximum price (GMP) of 
$1,154,297.00

This package included structural and architectural items due to lead times

June 2022 - City Council approved construction Bid Pack 2 of 2 for GMP of $2,884,835.00

This package included the remaining items for construction: plumbing, electrical, mechanical, civil and 
landscape



Estimated Completion Date: March 2023

Funding: Sale of existing properties, Chesapeake Settlement and 
4B

Funding Breakdown:

$500,0000 General Fund FY 2022

$550,000 Chesapeake Settlement

$1,090, 000 Sale of properties

$2,360,000 4B 

$4,500,000 Total



9,386 SF of building space (minus mezzanine)

3 offices

2 restrooms with shower

Warehouse space

Workshop area

3 indoor vehicle bays

Storage mezzanine (2,810 SF)

Consolidates all service center and storage 
needs










